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The relationship between families and school staff is vital to the success of a child’s early learning experience. We believe building a teacher-parent partnership, using open communication, will benefit the child in making a positive connection between school and home.
Families can assist and help ensure a great experience by doing the following:
· Signing children in and out at the front desk when arriving or leaving at non-beginning and ending time
· Having all forms completed before the child’s first day of school
· Updating forms as needed when changes occur (i.e. new phone number, address, etc.)
· Keeping staff informed of special needs or changes that might affect the child’s behavior
· Notifying the school if child is ill
· Not bringing an ill child to the school
· Notifying the school if child will be absent
· Notifying the school if you will be later than usual picking up
· Marking jackets, lunch boxes, etc. with child’s name in case left at school
· Dressing child properly for the weather and play
· Not allowing child to bring toys 
· Participating in the school’s special activities
· Attending scheduled parent meetings and conferences
· Asking questions and addressing concerns as the arise
